Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League

PO Box 88 Glendale Springs, North Carolina 28629 BREDL@skybest.com
3417 Sutton Place Augusta, Georgia 30906 (706) 772-5558 utleyc@mail.paine.edu

Help Stop Nuclear Power In Georgia!l

Southern Nuclear Company of Georgia wants to build additional
nuclear power plants near Waynesboro. This would increase the
negative health impacts on nearby residents and increase the cost of
electric power.

The Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League is joining with
other groups who oppose this expansion. Will you help us? If you
live within 40 miles of the existing Vogtle plant, please sign the
enclosed Declaration and mail it to us before December 8, 2006.

By signing the Declaration you will enable us and our lawyers to
represent you in achallenge to the power plant permit. Simply state
your name, your address and that you live within 40 miles of the
plant. (Seethe map.) If you live within the circle, you are within
40 miles of the nuclear plant.

There will be no cost to you for participating in this campaign. You
will not have to go to court. Persons who sign automatically
become members of the Blue Ridge Environmental Defense
L eague. For more information, see the FAQs on this website, or
contact us.

Mail the Declaration by December 8th to:
BREDL
PO Box 88
Glendale Springs, NC 28629




